
Utah 

ST-11 

April 2021 Board Report 

Respectfully submitted by Joe Frazier 

 

MPLA Activities 

• Will have read and reviewed all reports for the February meeting. 

• Contacting ULA members about renewing MPLA membership. 

ULA Activities 

• Attended March ULA Board Meeting. 

• ULA will host a virtual conference in May.  Keynote speaker will be Tara Westover. 

• ULA elections took place in February/March.  A new MPLA representative was elected 

for ULA.  Sherie Mortensen, Children’s Librarian at Wasatch County Library will be 

taking over after our ULA conference in May. 

Utah 

• 2021 Utah Legislative session is over.  Utah librarians always give a sigh of relief when 

this passes without any negative effects. 

 

On a personal note, this will be my last MPLA Board Meeting and I wanted to thank all of you 

for your professionalism and friendship. 


